
Alderai 

 

It was good to meet last solstice and find we have shared interests.  
 
How did your search for an Artisan progress?  
 
We don’t like to put too much to paper. But if we are ready then the next 
steps can be taken at the midnight turning from Saturday to Sunday, this 
Solstice. Winter will admit space for several to visit, but one, ready to 
learn is all we need. 

We will visit Anvil for a short while, before dark on Friday evening, 
and seek among the Varushkan camp word of where and when you might 
be found. 

If you are not in camp but can leave word or a token that will help us 
know your mind in this please do. 
 
If we cannot find you or word from you, we will try again to make 
connections with the Artisan’s Guild, and perhaps seek out artisans with 
strong Winter affiliation who will enjoy our smiles and be eager to learn. 
 
Paula and Daniela 
 


